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St. Thomas/St. Croix, VI – 

 
GERS OFFICES TO CLOSE FOR ANNUAL EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION CEREMONY 

 

 
The St. Thomas and St. Croix offices of the Government Employees’ Retirement System will be 

closed on Friday, December 14th to allow employees to participate in the Annual Employee 

Recognition Ceremony. 
 

Regular business hours will resume Monday, December 16th 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and wish our members and their families a joyous Holiday 

Season. 
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